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February 14, 2011

Dr. Wise E. Allen

Interim Chancellor

Peralta Community College District
333 East Eighth Street

Oakland, CA 94606

Dear Chancellor Allen:

This letter confirms that the Commission, in responding to your request of
last week, will extend the deadline for submission of the Peralta

Community College District’s Follow-Up Report from March 15 to April 1, -
2011.

Please be advised an evaluation team will be scheduled to visit as early as
possible in April so that it can complete its report to the Commission by
early May. You may want to advise key staff of the need to be available to
the visiting team once Mr. Jack Pond sets the dates for the team visit. He
should be setting those dates in the next two weeks.

Best wishes to you and the District in your endeavors.
Sincerely,

fitiea &

Barbara A. Beno, Ph.D.
President




